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Dear Parents, 

We have planned a very exciting end to the half-term and hopefully you will 

be able to come along to some of these events and share in these experiences 

with your children. 

Thank you to those parents who have volunteered to share with the children 
during ‘Aspirations Week.’ We have a wide range of professions represented and I 
am currently trying to persuade one of the Site Managers for the build taking 

place at school to come in and talk to the children.  

Sports Afternoon is booked for Wednesday 20th June and 

will run from 1-3pm.  

Mr Freeman who runs our Wednesday sports 

afternoons and After School Club is coming along to 

help run the event this year. 

We also have an exciting week planned for our ‘Arts Week’ which will take place 

from Monday 9th July and hopefully we will have some pieces of art to share with 

you at the Parents Open Evening on Wednesday 11th July. 

Macclesfield Town are running two football coaching sessions on 25th June and 

2nd July at school and we are entering a rounders competition at Eaton Bank on 

26th June.  

Congleton Town Sports is on Wednesday 4th July and we will be taking a KS2 team 

again this year. 

160th Anniversary  

Bosley St Mary’s is 160 years old this year and we are going to begin the 

celebrations this July by having a Victorian Day based in 1858 and re-enacting the 

opening of the school. The celebrations will continue through the Autumn Term 

culminating in a Christmas Play extravaganza! 

“The most wasted of all 
days is one without 
laughter.” – Nicolas 
Chamfort 
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New School Mobile Number 

Several parents have discussed the 

option of being able to contact the 

school if there was an ‘emergency’ and 

the school office phone was not being 

answered and leaving a message was 

not an option.  

We have always had a school mobile 

but I would like to let all parents know 

that the new mobile number is: 

07594164613  

After School Clubs 

We continue to offer a wide range 
of after school clubs with an 
exciting new Guitar Club being run 

by Mrs Mortishire-Smith. 

The clubs are as follows: 

Monday: Multi-sports 

Tuesday: The ever popular Creative 

Club 

Wednesday: Athletics Club 

Thursday: Computer Club (both 

classes) and Guitar Club (KS2 only) 

Friday: Lego Club (both classes) 

and Bible Buddies (KS2 only) 

Upcoming Events 

Sat 16th June Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Sun 17th June Rose Queen Church Service 

Week beginning 18th June Aspiration Week 

Tues 19th June Whole school/leavers photos 9am 

Wed 20th June  Sports Afternoon 1-3pm 

Wed 27th June Sports Afternoon reserve day 

Thu 5th July Astbury Leavers’ Service (Yr6) and Y6 

day out 

Week beginning 9th July Arts Week 

Wed 11th July Open Evening  for parents 

Thu 19th July Leavers’ Disco 

Fri 20th July School closes for the summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 

Building work at school. 

I was pleasantly surprised to see the 
progress that had been made on the 
building project at the front of the 
school during half-term. Once it is fin-
ished we will have a building that will 

last for another 160 years. 

Some issues have arisen such as the 
damage to the drive and I realise that it 
is a mess at the moment. However, once 
the project is finished I am looking for 

the drive to be replaced.  

Due to the extensive amount of work 
taking place the children are using the 
field at the back of the school at play-

times. 

‘Coffee with the Head’ 

These informal sessions will 

take place on the first Monday 

of each month from 8.15—9am.  

 Book Fair— 20th—27th June. 

 The next week of spellings to be tested 
will now be shown at the top of each 
class page.  As always, the complete list 
of spellings are available on the school 

website. 
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